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Welcome/Announcements:  This weeks edition will include 2 meetings.  November  12 

and November 25, 2024.  Over the past 2 meetings we had a number of updates including; 

Town of Danvers mural and the process of having it restored and to be hung at City hall.  

Neal Waldman has been busy orchestrating the majority of the work needed to make sure 

this project is a BIG hit for the Town and for club.  Thanks Neal for making this happen.  

Natalie Fiore has done a fantastic job collaborating with HAWK.  Many of our Rotarians 

have active in rallying support for the Danvers Veterans.  Phil Wilson has been advocating 

for our Polio Plus program.  Matt Schroeder is leading the way on fundraising campaigns and 

promoting community projects.  President Richard Vincent can take 

pride in growing the clubs membership to around 32 members.  

Thanks to Neal, Barry and Natalie for all your dedication and drive.   

Polio Plus:  Each week we will be passing around the Purple Po-

lio Piggy bank.  Please contribute anything you can afford.  $$ will 

go directly to Polio Plus.  Spare change always welcome.    

Lunch:  Great menu as usual.    Assor tment of salads, sandwiches 

and quiches.  Enjoying the deserts too. 

Attendance:  11/12/2024:  Richard Vincent, Er ic Emerson, Cathie 

Emerson, Amy Werner, John Somes, Dr. Sheldon Sullaway, Neal Waldman, Andi Hall, Eric 

and Cathie Emerson, Phil and Jane Wilson, Nick Salvestry, Bill Kossowan  11/25/2024:  

John Somes, Lenny Mercier, Erik and Cathie Emerson, Neal Waldman, Rigela Bejgo, Nick 

Salvestry  Guest:  Andrea Bean from the Danvers Y. 

BOD Meeting:  Dec 20, 2024—Location TBD 

Meeting:  December  9th will be our  last meeting at Putnam Pantry.  The BOD have de-

termined that our Club is outgrowing our space.  Thank you to Erik and Cathie for hosting us 

for the past years.  We truly have some great memories.  Starting in January we will be locat-

ing our meetings every 2nd and 4th Monday of the month at 12:15 to the Berry Tavern in 

downtown Danvers.   

HAWK:  The 

Danvers Rotary 

Club is working 

with raising items 

needed for HAWK. 

We are looking to 

collect a number of 

items that can be 

dropped off at the 

Danvers YMCA. 

Please see attached 

flyer. Page 4 
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Danvers Community YMCA                     

34 Pickering Street, Danvers 

www.DanversYMCA.org                          

978-774-2055 

Guest Speaker        

Phil Wilson 

Polio Plus Update 
Phil Wilson updated us on End Polio NOW and the number of cases still pre-
sent in the  world.  Currently we have 68 cases and they are confined to Af-

ghanistan and Pakistan.  Over the past decade the annual cases vary from 6 to 
176.  The Gates Foundation, CDC, WHO, UNICEF, and Rotary are the biggest 

financial supporters.  War, world conflicts and famine are some of the reasons 
we have not been able to eradicate this disease.                                                 

Rotary has been working to eradicate polio for more than 35 years. Our goal of 
ridding the world of this disease is closer than ever. 

As a founding partner of the Global Polio Eradication Initiative, we've reduced 
polio cases by 99.9 percent since our first project to vaccinate children in the 

Philippines in 1979. 

Rotary members have contributed more than $2.1 billion and countless volun-
teer hours to protect nearly 3 billion children in 122 countries from this para-

lyzing disease. Rotary’s advocacy efforts have played a role in decisions by gov-
ernments to contribute more than $10 billion to the effort. 

Today, polio remains endemic only in Afghanistan and Pakistan. But it’s crucial 
to continue working to keep other countries polio-free. If all eradication efforts 

stopped today, within 10 years, polio could paralyze as many as 200,000     
children each year. 

Since then, global polio cases have decreased by more than 99%. As a result, 
an estimated 20 million people who would have been paralyzed by the disease 

are walking today, and more than 1.5 million lives have been saved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Rich@HerrickLutts.com                            
O : 978.927.1959                                             
C : 978.235.4795  

www.HerrickLuttsCommercial.com 
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Rotary International 

Posted by Terry Rezendes Curran on Oct. 30, 2024 

There are two ways you can support our upcoming Rotaplast Mission to 

Cebu in March.  ONE:  You 

can make a personal dona-

tion or encourage your club’s 

Board of Directors financially 

to support our Mission. 

Checks can be sent to our 

Rotaplast Treasurer payable 

for Rotaplast:  Eagle Bank, 

Attn: Stephen Miliotis, 350 

Broadway, Everett, MA 

02151.   TWO: You can sign up 

to volunteer on this mission as 

we still have a few open posi-

tions available.  The mission 

departs from Boston to San Francisco on March 8 and returns to San Francisco on March 

23.  You must travel with the group on this portion of the trip so that the equipment boxes 

can be counted as your second piece of luggage. This is done as a group booking through 

Rotaplast and will cost approximately $1,200.  For more information on the event and for 

ways to donate, contact Mission Chair, Terry Rezendes Curran 

at terrycurran7930@gmail.com. 

 

Save the Date:  RYLA 2025 

Posted by Christina Harris on Oct. 29, 2024 

Mark your calendars! We are excited to share RYLA 2025 will be taking place May 16th-

18th at Camp Rotary in Boxford, MA.  This year’s group of students will experience a full 

weekend of learning, discovering, and connecting with each other.  With how busy the end 

of year can be, make sure to save the date for RYLA 2025 before everyone's schedules 

fill up! Please share the date with your Interactors and other students now as the spring can 

be a very busy season for them. 

 

For more information or any questions, please reach out to RYLA Lead Christina Harris.   

We urgently need your help to support our Philippines mission
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https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.Rm4Ng7FVeWOr32O-2B9-2B-2FwSoiT4m0sMwd3AeNj-2FsO0iPXmbHSiEx7VnbmhS1YoyZ80YGwSbTS-2FwPToFeUmH-2BqHmiuC3AeRCvx4ZCU9qyVJP0tikK92VsoK-2FT2SJSR-2B9hLT1eJdxAJpiX4UJTR44ajeYQ-3D-3DONEN_PqzqNf46yAfEeci48cncklsBb9FUv3WD5


Contact Us 

Rotary Club of Danvers 

PO Box 14 

Danvers MA 01923 

rotaryclubofdan-

vers@gmail.com 

ADVERTISEMENT—Support The Club 

NEW LOW PRICE….Only $25 to have your logo posted on each Rotora-

cle Newsletter annually!!    Rotoracle Ad space now available.  Email 

jsomes@danversymca.org for info on specs and space available. 

Sheriff Fines—  No Fines Collected  

Fellowship Make Up Meeting:  Last Tuesdays of the month.  Berry 

Tavern 

SUPPORT OUR VETERANS 

November 30th 

8:30-9:30 am 

Rotary Volunteers will be at the following locations: 

Kaffmandu at 8 Maple Street Danvers 

Daily Harvest at 103 Hight Street Danvers 

Brother Deli  at 31 Maple Street 

Danvers Rotary will be collecting gift cards for Danvers Veterans for the Town of 

Danvers Veterans’ Services. Our Rotary volunteers will make holiday gift baskets 

for our Veterans and the Veteran Service Agents will distribute to those they 

serve. 

Looking For GC's to the following: 

Walmart, CVS, Target, Daily Harvest Café, Kaffmandu 

Local small restaurants (Maple St Cafe, Brother Deli, Supremes etc), Uber/Lyft 

Grocery stores 

Etc....... 

Please stop by, say hello, have a cup of coffee and donate to a very worthy 

cause!  

 

 

 

 

 

Caring Hearts 
Mary Giangregorio  

Marygian57@yahoo.com  
978 394 4104 



PAST PRESIDENTS 

Ellsworth J. Cullen   1923-1924  

Clifford E, Bragdon   1924-1925  

John C, Anthony    1925-1926 

Jasper Marsh     1926-1927 
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Howard S. Lee     1959-1960 

Roland Morin     1960-1961 

Sotir C. Adams     1961-1962 

C. Everett Elliott    1962-1963 

C. Newhall Moore    1963-1964 

Robert B. Thomson   1964-1965 

Robert S. Ives     1965-1966 

Emerson A. Wall    1966-1967 

Richard B. Staples   1967-1968 

William E. Lee      1968-1969 

Wilbur M. Davis    1969-1970 

Ralph E. Raynard, Jr.   1970-1971 

William B. Ardiff    1971-1972 

Roy H. Anderson    1972-1973 

Leo C. Thibeault, Jr.   1973-1974 

Ralph E. Ardiff, Jr.   1974-1975 

John F. O’Hare     1975-1976 

1923—Present 

William H. Price, Jr.  1976-1977 

William R. Mandaro  1977-1978 

Eugene R. Davidson  1978-1979 

Timothy Guinee   1979-1980 

Eugene J. Kowalski  1980-1981 

Thomas C. Stranding  1981-1982 

Tracy I. Flagg    1982-1983 

Theodore Wroblewski 1983-1984 

E. Forest Armentrout  1984-1985 

Henry M. McDermott  1985-1986 

Alan L. Grenier    1986-1987 

Richard O. Corcoran  1987-1988 

James  G. Zafris   1988-1989 

Richard A. Mauser  1989-1990 

Christopher Shea   1990-1991 

Robert I. Tarlin    1991-1992 

Jonathan Bursaw   1992-1993 

Walter Opolski    1993-1994 

Robert Farley    1994-1995 

Timothy Madigan   1995-1996 

Thomas R. Elliott   1996-1997 

Bruce Maurice    1997-1998 

Michael Tripoli    1998-1999 

Michael Newhall   1999-2000 

Galo Emerson    2000-2001 

Carole Elliott    2001-2002 

Barry Devine    2002-2003 

Jo-Ann Emerson   2003-2004 

Larry DeLorenzo   2004-2005 

Neal Waldman    2005-2006 

Rebecca Kilborn   2006-2007 

Richard Gilmore   2007-2008 

Leonard Mercier   2008-2009 

Gary Nangle    2009-2010 

Thomas Manual   2010-2011 

Jason Allain    2011-2012 

Barry Kaplan    2012-2013 

Les Hefler     2013-2014 

Matthew Schroeder  2014-1015 

Daniel Doherty    2015-1016 

Mary Beth O’Connell  2016-2017 

William Nolan    2017-2018 

Jacqueline Shambaugh 2018-2019 

Suzanne Contreas  2019-2020 

Becky Kilborn           2020-2021           

Neal Waldman 

Daniel Doherty    2021-2022         

Suzanne Contreas  

Richard Vincent   2023-2025 

 


